
                                                                          

                                                                              

                                                                       Family Place January Newsletter  

Hello Family Place Families and Caregivers, 

We wish you and yours a very Happy New Year and welcome you back to our Family Place program. We thank 
you for your faithful support to us in 2020.We look forward to this new year with hope. We believe together 
as educators and parents we will once again offer our children more opportunities to grow, learn and play. 

We have enjoyed seeing many of you participate in our online and in-person activities through COVID. We 
thank you for supporting us through these uncertain times and through many learning curves that we the staff 
had to adapt to. 

As we begin this new year, we have a few important changes to share. Do take a moment to read through. 

Friendly reminders: 

 Family Place will NOW be open from Monday to Thursday. 
 There will be no planned activities on Friday’s. 
 All activities for January will be offered via zoom only. 
 NOTE: Change in time: Activities starting at 11:15 am will now be starting at 11 am. 
 NEW: A new circle and/or craft time has been added on Mon, Wed and Thu from 1:30-2:00 pm. 
 Join staff for ‘Science Fun’ and/or ‘Cooking’, as and when you are able too. 
 Please note that online registration cut off for ‘creative craft bags’ will be on Monday’s by end of the 

day, so that bags can be properly prepped and ready for pick up on Tuesday’s between 9-12pm. 
 Also note that online registration cut off for all other zoom activities will be the night before the 

activity that you have chosen, so that the zoom links can be emailed to you the morning of. 
 Registration link for zoom events is: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D49ACAA22A4F8C52-january 
 Please remember to register yourself and each child or children attending and include them in the total 

number of spaces you take. It is important that you remember to do so at the time of registration. 
 Stay connected with us via Facebook if you have not already done so at ‘Family Place North and South’. 
 Do share your ideas and suggestions with us via phone or email. We enjoy hearing from you. You can 

reach us at 604.534.7921 ext. 1504 or email us at famplace@lcss.ca 
 
 
As we start this new year, if you or your loved ones need support, free counselling or any other help, 
please do not hesitate to call us. You can reach our Program Manager, Jenilee Woods at 604.534.7921 
ext. 1317 or the main office at 604.534.7921 for further assistance. 
 

                                                                                     


